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26 November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Ahlberg class are running a reward trip at the end of Term 2 to Showcase Cinema, 
we will be watching the new Grinch film. The trip will take part in the morning on 
Monday 10 December. The total cost of the trip would be £9. This will include the 
price of the ticket and some snacks for the cinema.  
 
We will have a selection of pizzas to cook for a late lunch when we get back to 
school. Please feel free to send in a packed lunch or we can order a packed lunch 
from the canteen if you’d prefer. Please let us know by Friday 30 November if you 
would like us to order one. 
 
As you are aware house points are motivators to encourage attendance, hard work 
and good behaviour and are awarded for following the golden rules daily. This trip 
will be specifically designed to be fun and rewarding for hard work throughout the 
term towards following the golden rules which will be discussed with all pupils and a 
visual board for them to see how they are progressing. If the goal is not achieved this 
may result in the student not attending the trip and instead remaining at school.  
Other trips may be organised throughout the term that will have no link to house 
points, attendance or behaviour and will be tailored towards an academic purpose 
that all students can attend.  
 
The aim is that a highly motivating trip can encourage and support learning 
throughout the term. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Isla O’Reilly 
Ahlberg Class Teacher 


